
 
 
 
 

Dear Madam, Dear Sir, Dear Customer, 
 
In early September, you may have heard about Orora's planned acquisition of 
Saverglass. This week Orora finalised the acquisition of the business, marking a 
huge milestone in our history. I am thus pleased to announce that Saverglass is 
now formally part of the Orora Group. 
 
As a leading manufacturer and distributor of sustainable, innovative packaging and 
visual solutions for customers across the world, the addition of Saverglass to 
Orora’s Australasia and North America operations establishes the group as a truly 
global company of scale in attractive premium beverage segments. 
 
We are excited about the significant opportunity this presents in creating even 
greater value for our customers across the world. 
 
Orora’s teams have now commenced the process to bring Saverglass into the 
Orora group, and the coming months will be dedicated to align our operations in 
order to form a global glass business unit. This will be led by myself, reporting to 
Orora CEO Brian Lowe, and will sit alongside Orora’s Beverage and OPS businesses. 
We anticipate the global glass business unit will be effective from 1 July 2024. 
 
We at Saverglass are excited about this next chapter with the Orora Group. We are 
confident that Orora is the perfect partner for Saverglass to continue our 
development and leadership in the manufacture and decoration of high-end glass 
bottles for the wine and spirits market. We look forward to working together to 
further accelerate our growth trajectory. 
 
For now, there are no immediate changes in our service to you. We will provide 
updates to you as they occur in the coming months.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support, and we 
look forward to continuing our partnership with you. If you have any questions in 
the meantime, please don't hesitate to contact your usual Sales person.  
 
Best regards,  

   

Jean-Marc Arrambourg, 
CEO of Saverglass 

   

 


